
Information – School visit  
We look forward to welcoming your school group to Fabrique des Lumières  soon! This 

information will help you prepare for your school visit, to make your experience as 

pleasant as possible.  

  Before the visit  

Inform the pupils about their visit to Fabrique des Lumières: what they will experience, what they 

can expect and what our house rules are.  

Exhibitions 

During their visit to Fabrique des Lumières, pupils will see art come to life. What will they 

experience?  

• Moving projections on the floor and walls, accompanied by music.   

• 3 exhibitions: In The Hall: Dalí, The Endless Enigma and Gaudí, Architect of the Imaginary.  

In the studio: Recoding Entropia. 

• It is a self-guided visit (not a guided tour). 

• A visit takes one hour in total.  

 

House Rules 

We like to ensure that all visitors have a pleasant experience. Therefore, the following house rules 

apply: 

• You are invited to touch the walls in the exhibition space. The walls react to your touch. 

• Taking pictures is allowed, but without a flash.   

• Running and shouting is not permitted.  

• Eating and drinking in the exhibition space is not permitted.  

• In the event that our house rules aren’t being followed, a security officer will address the 

relevant teacher.  

• The teacher is responsible for the group at all times and must remain with the pupils 

throughout the visit.  

 

How to get to Fabrique des Lumières  

Make sure to plan your route before your visit to Fabrique des Lumières. Our address is: 

Pazzanistraat 37 in Westerpark, Amsterdam.  

Cars and buses are not permitted on the Westerpark terrain. 

• Are you coming by bus? Find a nearby bus stop and/ or parking here: www.tourbuzz.nl  

• Are you coming by car, bicycle or public transport? Click here for more information.  

 

Learning Materials  

To get the most out of your school visit, you can make use of our free learning material and 

assignments. Available early March. 

http://www.tourbuzz.nl/
https://www.fabrique-lumieres.com/en/your-visit/practical-information


Changes & Cancellations   

You can cancel your booking or change the date, time or number of pupils up to 2 working days 

before your visit, by sending an e-mail to groepen@fabrique-lumieres.com. 

 

  The Visit 

• Upon arrival, one teacher should present themselves to the ticket booth with the group 

ticket (printed or on a smartphone). One of our hosts will guide the group to the gates and 

let everyone in. 

• A limited number of lockers may be found at the entrance, for jackets and bags. We kindly 

request you bring as little with you as possible. Pupils may also bring their bags into the 

exhibition spaces, but must wear their bag at all times.  

 

Accessibility 

Fabrique des Lumières is accessible for wheelchair users. The exhibitions and disabled toilet are 

located on the ground floor.  

 

     After the visit  

You will receive an invoice within 1 month after the school visit. Schools located in the Netherlands 

can also opt to pay via the Cultuurkaart. 

mailto:groepen@fabrique-lumieres.com

